

**From:** [Autumn Field](#)  
**To:** [REDACTED] [DL - Autumn Field & Assistant](#)  
**Cc:** [REDACTED]; [Alana Fraser](#)  
**Subject:** RE: [For GM clearance by 1pm Fri 06.03] - Authority submission - KJO ALC [SEC=OFFICIAL]  
**Date:** Friday, 6 March 2026 8:51:20 AM  
**Attachments:** [image001.png](#)  
[image002.png](#)

---

OFFICIAL

Thanks [REDACTED]

This is in very good shape and I only had a couple of very minor edits (in track), this is otherwise cleared and ready for submission.

Cheers  
Autumn

OFFICIAL

---

**From:** [REDACTED]  
**Sent:** Thursday, 5 March 2026 5:00 PM  
**To:** DL - Autumn Field & Assistant [REDACTED]  
**Cc:** [REDACTED] Alana Fraser [REDACTED]  
**Subject:** [For GM clearance by 1pm Fri 06.03] - Authority submission - KJO ALC [SEC=OFFICIAL]

OFFICIAL

Hi Autumn,

Hope you've had a good day. Please see below documents for the 12 March Authority meeting regarding the Kyle & Jackie O Show additional licence condition for your review. We have booked a clearance window in your calendar tomorrow.

**For clearance**

- [12 March 2026 – Authority submission](#)
- [Att. A – Additional licence condition – Sydney licensee](#)
- [Att. B – Additional licence condition – Melbourne licensee](#)

**Other related attachments (for info, not for clearance)**

- [Att. C - Publication version of Inv report BI703 and BI705.docx](#)
- [Att. D - Investigation Report - The Kyle Jackie O Show - publication version.docx](#)
- [Att. E - ARN\\_ACMA\\_LicenceConditionSubmission 2 Dec 2025.pdf](#)
- [Att. F - ARN corro - content safeguards.pdf](#)
- [Att. G - Broadcasts referred by SHY.pdf](#)

**Next steps**

- We have booked your clearance window for clearance by 1pm Friday. The Secretariat has given us an extension on submission until 1:30pm Friday.
- Once the Authority has made their decision on the final additional licence condition, then staff will need to finalise drafting of the Statement of Reasons for each licensee.

We estimate this will take 2 – 3 business days, after which the final additional licence conditions and statement of reasons can be provided to ARN.

- Once this has been provided to ARN, the licence conditions will be published in the *Gazette* and will come into effect on the date of publication.
- Media team is aware of this timing and will work with us to finalise any media products.

Please let us know if you have any questions or concerns as you work through these, happy to chat.

Kind regards,

A black rectangular box redacting the signature of the sender.

OFFICIAL